Design and Access Statement for Application at 

38 Frognal Lane. 

Application No 2014/7752
This is essentially a very simple proposal. Permission is sought to create a basement level underneath the current house with a limited intrusion into the back garden.

Careful thought was undertaken in the preparation of the design.

The new space will be fully enclosed and will create no amenity problems to neighbouring properties. For the same reason no impact is made on the conservation area as the new structure is totally underground and therefore completely obscured from view. It will not affect the nature of the house but simply increase the amenity space available to the residents.

We believe that the proposal is in accord with all the requirements of current policy.
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